
Moorside Primary School                                                                                                       
Beaconsfield Street  
Newcastle upon Tyne 
NE4 5AW 
 
Telephone: 0191 272 0239 
Email:         admin@moorside.newcastle.sch.uk                                      
Website:     www.moorside.newcastle.sch.uk 
 
 
Monday 7th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers. 
 
I would like to inform you that our Year Six children will be taking part in some sports sessions at 
NUCastle, previously Murray House tomorrow, Tuesday 8th February in the afternoon. They will be 
returning to school afterwards and will finish at the usual time. 
 
Please ensure that your child(ren) has their P.E. kit including trainers in school tomorrow. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

L. Hall 

 
L Hall 
Head Teacher 
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